
PROPOSED 
ETHERIDGE SHIRE
PLANNING SCHEME 

Talk to a Planner
If you have questions or would like to discuss the 

Proposed Etheridge Shire Council Planning 
Scheme, Council will be undertaking public ‘Talk

to a Planner’ sessions in the Georgetown, 
Forsayth, Mt Surprise and Einasleigh Town Halls.

Georgetown

www.etheridge.qld.gov.au

Etheridge Shire Hall

Mt Surprise

Einsasleigh

5PM-7PM Wednesday
23 October

Mt Surprise Hall
10AM-12PM Friday

25 October

Einasleigh Hall
10AM-12PM Thursday 

24 October

Forsayth
Forsayth Hall

4PM-6PM Thursday   
24 October

Ph 4079 9090
Georgetown QLD 4871

St George Street
ETHERIDGE SHIRE COUNCIL

Come and have 
your say!




